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November 18, 2022

Ms. Lormelyn E. Claudio, CESO IV
Regional Executive Director

1515 DENR By The Bay Building
Roxas Boulevard, Ermita

Manila
(By hand and e-mail through mimroparegion@denr.gov.ph)

Dear RED Claudio:

We are counsel for a local company that is interested in investing and
developing Diwaran lIsland in Coron, Puerto Princesa, under a Forest Land Use
Agreement for Tourism (Flag-T). It intends to provide a sustainable and environmentally
sound upgrade of existing tourist facilities that may already be installed in the island
under the current Flag-T holder, or continue what it currently had installed in the
premises.

Our client's officers had surveyed the area and will be willing to make its own
plans and investment proposals using the talent and skills of international resort
consultants and island developers without disturbing its pristine environment. We are
certain that with their pool of experts, they will be able to allow local tourists, especially
those from overseas, to enjoy the natural offerings of the island.

The undersigned respectfully requests for a meeting with you to discuss the
plans of our client further and comply with your requirements in obtaining a Flag-T or
continue that which is currently held by the current grantee. He will make himself
available for that meeting any day and time at your convenience early next week or
soon thereafter.

We thank you for the attention you will be giving this request, and look forward
to the opportunity of making special the beauty of our islands for all to enjoy under the
strict requirements of a Flag-T.

Very truly yours,

Philip Si%A. Fortun

4027-5-01



